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I strongly oppose this proposal. Paper ballots are one of the most secure and 

transparent form of voting. There has been no evidence of voter fraud with mail in 

votes. If anything, I'm more suspicious of voting machines and computers that can be 

manipulated.  

I travel for work and am mostly out of town during the week so in person would be 

next to impossible for me. Mail in voting has also allowed me to become a more 

informed voter. I can research ballot measures and candidate's before voting vs 

being surprised in the voting booth with things I wasn't expecting. In the past I often 

didn't cast a vote on things I wasn't expecting or made rash decisions I later regretted 

because I didn't have the time to look into it. Please don't change our proven way of 

voting & oppose measure SB 210.  Thank you, from a registered voter, Craig 

Lawrence 2130 Trillium St Eugene OR 97405  


